From: Sherburn Parish Council Sent: 17 March 2021 22:50 To: Development Management Niamh Bonner Subject: Planning Objection - 20/01252/MFUL Jamboree Entertainment **Dear Sirs** Following the receipt of the above planning application and our meeting on 15th March 2021, I am writing on behalf of the Parish Council to express our objections to the plans 20/01252/MFUL. The objection is on the grounds that the Parish Council do not feel that enough material has been provided to support the information given in the original application, for example while estimated visitor numbers have been given, there is no explanation as to how these figures have been calculated. Concerns have also been raised that a number of consultees don't appear to have returned their opinions as yet, meaning that the Parish Council has been unable to formulate a fair and informed decision. The Parish Council would be happy to review their objections should more information become available, but at this time feel they have no choice but to object and request that this application be refused. Kind Regards

Sarah Lathwood

Parish Clerk